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October 8, 2014

Gary Ludwick
7203 N. Crestline
Spokane, WA 99217

Proposed “Crestline Mews” Final City Short Plat

(1stReview) File # Z1400052FSP

Dear Mr. Ludwick,

This letter is to inform you the information submitted for the above mentioned final city
short plat site plan were found to be technically incomplete, based on a review required
under Spokane Municipal Code (SMC) title 17G.080, Subdivisions. Copies of department
comments are included for detailed information.

Please refer to the attached red-lined site plan and memorandums from departments and
agencies that provided comment for incorporation, if applicable, into the recommended
revised site plan.

If you have any questions regarding these requirements, please let me know by calling
625-6089. This application will not be processed until 2 copies of the revised plat have
been submitted. Also return the red-lined copy. Please make an appointment to resubmit
these materials with me. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

| Dave Cgmp

Assistant Planner
City of Spokane




